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Whole School 
 

COVID19 mitigations – Reminder to all staff and pupils of the importance of hand hygiene, table 
wipes and the wearing of a face covering in internal spaces (unless medically exempt). 

 All pupils should be encouraged to go outside for fresh air at intervals and lunchtimes where 
possible. 

Lateral Flow Test Kits – LFT kits are available to pick up from the main office.  Please use the kits to 
keep yourself and others safe by regularly taking a test. 

S1/2/3 
 

S3 - Duke Of Edinburgh Bronze Award - The next meeting of the Bronze award group will be on 
Monday 10th January in G057. Attendance is compulsory. Please see Mrs Ovenstone-Jones in F045 if 
you cannot attend. Not everyone has confirmed their acceptance of a place and those who have not 
handed in their form must do so by lunchtime on Monday 10th.  

 

S4/5/6 
 

A Reminder that the Supported Study Programme is on the website 
https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/Study-Support/ 

 
S5/6 Assessments – will start week beginning 31st January.  The Assessment Timetable can be found 
on the website https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/WUPPA/  along with SQA Study Tips and the 2022 
SQA exam timetable. 
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